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Report of the Vice-President Communications, AUS Council

December 2™, 2015

I. Committee Updates
A. Fine Arts Council

The Visual Arts Fine Arts Representative on FAC held her Street Art Workshop on
Friday, November 20" and it was very successful! Students made art and
watched the documentary “Radiant Child” in the Arts Lounge; | would say about
20-25 people came to the event over the course of the three-hour event. We
now have artwork to hang on the walls of the Arts Lounge!

Looking into having our Literary Fine Arts Representative help out with the
revamp of Leacock’s, AUS’s online publication. If anyone is interested in the
project (or knows anyone interested in this project), please email me at
communications.aus@mail.mcgill.ca with a cover letter, CV, and any writing
samples you may have.

Reviewed Fine Arts Council By Laws with President Greenspon; hoping to have
these revisions passed by you all today!

B. Francophone Commission

As you all may remember, one of the Francophone Commissioners will be going
on exchange next semester and will therefore be unable to facilitate French
conversation circles during the second semester.

Additionally, it has come to my attention that, unfortunately, the other
Francophone Commissioner must resign at the end of this semester due to
personal health reasons.

Therefore, | am seeking two new Francophone Commissioners for the second
semester; if anyone is interested or knows someone who would be willing to
take this on, please contact me!

C. Marketing Committee

Two weeks ago the Marketing Committee provided the AUS Essay Centre with
treats and tea!

Last Wednesday, November 25”‘, we held a Free Coffee at Ferrier event, which
was extremely well attended. We would like to have another Coffee at Ferrier
event during the final exam period if possible.

Working on putting together events for AUS Services Week, which will be
happening in late January.

D. Prof Talk Coordinators

My Prof Talk Coordinators have found a professor to be featured in January for
AUS Prof Talk; Hans Beck.



* He seems very keen on this idea, so I’'m looking forward to working more with
him and the coordinators on this event!
E. Technology Coordinators
* Attending the Information Services Technology and the Office of the CIO (ITS-
ClO) Cyclical Unit Review with Arts Senator Sobat and one of my Technology
Coordinators on Tuesday, December 1*. Will report on this orally at Council.

Il. Miscellaneous
A. Recording Secretary Hiring
* Jacob and | interviewed applicants and hired a new Recording Secretary for
Council last Friday.
B. Listserv Issues Cleared Up!
* Huge shoutout to McGill IT for telling Microsoft my email address is not spam!

Respectfully submitted,

Elaine Patterson
Vice-President Communications



